
As a Jew living in Vermont, it is appalling that section B will not be part of the Vermont legislation that 
mandates inclusion and against antisemitism in the curriculum for our students. 
What is happening in Israel today is an example of hatred towards Jews. We have a responsibility to 
educate our young people so this hatred doesn’t infest our State. 
 
Betty Barba 
Norwich Vermont. 
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